
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

A Note from Mrs. Pratt 
 

Happy spring everyone!  The pollen is upon us, just like the end of the school year. 

 

It is so hard to believe we have only one more month left of the school year.  These 

young students have blossomed into students equipped with knowledge to move into the 

next grade level. 

 

The month of April brings many events here at GCS involving our elementary students. 

We are excited to hold our first ever Night of Fine Arts on Thursday, April 6th, at 7:00 

PM.  The first grade and MS students have worked to make beautiful quilts to be 

auctioned off to raise money for our fine arts program. The upper school photography 

club will have many photographs on display, and our elementary school choir will be 

singing as well.  We look forward to seeing everyone that evening to celebrate the fine 

arts. 

 

As we continue to move towards the finish line, let’s keep in mind the  

teachers and staff.  Remember to lift them up in prayer as they have many  

responsibilities to finish the year.  We do appreciate those prayers and are 

so thankful for all of you!  

 

Sincerely ~ Mrs. Pratt 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember:    
April 6 – A Night of Fine Arts Program – 7:00 PM 

April 7 – Progress Reports / HALF DAY – out at NOON 

April 10-14th – SPRING BREAK   

April 17-21st – Spiritual Emphasis Week at GCS 

April 24-26th – Terra Nova testing / Half days  

 

 

 

 
Congrats to All of our 3rd Quarter Honor Roll 

Students!  
 

In Grades 1st – 5th, we had a total of 59 
students on the ALL A Honor Roll. 

 
In Grades 1st – 5th, we had a total of 35 

students on the A/B Honor Roll. 
 

I know as the year progresses, the work 
becomes more difficult.  This is a BIG 

accomplishment to all those students who 
made the honor rolls! 

 
GREAT JOB!!! 
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Contacting Mrs. Mandy Pratt 

Feel free to contact me anytime  

Phone: (919) 774-4415 ext. 5009 

E-mail: mandypratt@gracechristiansanford.com 

 

 

~ Mrs. Pratt will be away ~  
~ As many of you know, I have struggled with sickness & 

pain most of my adult life. I am having major surgery on 

Monday, April 3rd, at 2:00 at Rex Hospital in Raleigh.  I 

would greatly appreciate your prayers that day, at that 

time, for guidance of the doctors hands.  I will have to be 

away the entire month of April, since my recovery process 

is longer than most. Please know that I plan to work from 

home, but if you do have an emergency, Dr. Patton will be 

filling in for me, so contact him. He’ll be happy to assist you! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

In the month of April, GCS will be participating 

alongside of Grace Chapel Church to help with 

LOVE WEEK. GCS holds our Spiritual Emphasis 

Week during this time, the week of April 17-

21st. We will be blessing those Police officers, 

fire fighters, and EMS workers in our 

community around us! We pray we are a 

blessing to all involved! 
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